
 

Sunrise Boulevard Improvements 
MARCH 3, 2022 

The project generally consists of pavement reconstruction and drainage improvements for 
Sunrise Boulevard, between Cactus Drive and Sharp Shooter Way. The construction project 
has been awarded to Fann Contracting, Inc.   
 
The project is now complete. 

 
City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Steve Guizzo    

Phone: 777-1130 

 

 


